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Thank you, Mr. President.

We welcome the distinguished delegation of Azerbaijan and thank them for their national report and presentation.

Italy welcomes Azerbaijan’s commitment to promote the pacific coexistence of persons belonging to different religion or belief in the country. 
Italy recommends Azerbaijan to:
· further increase action aimed at ensuring the promotion of freedom of religion for all confessions throughout the country; 
· intensify efforts to promote and protect women’s rights, with a specific focus on the fight against domestic violence; 
· guarantee the full exercise of the rights to freedom of assembly, expression and association, also by improving the environment for NGOs to freely carry out their activities;
· take steps to intensify the fight against all forms of discrimination, in full compliance with international obligations. 

Italy wishes Azerbaijan a successful UPR.
Thank you.

